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China – Update on Coronavirus and Lunar New 

Year holiday extension 
 

 

Dear  , 

We would like to share an update with you on the Novel Coronavirus in the Hubei 

province and the impact to our operations across China.  

As a preventive measure, China has announced an extension of the Lunar New 

Year Holiday until 2nd February 2020, furthermore several provinces have 

announced a further extension.  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

The terminal operations in China continue as normal except Wuhan. 

We are closely monitoring the situation and will provide you with further updates on 

any new development.  

 

Our business operation will be maintained with staff on duty at home.  

 

For Customer Service inquiries, email addresses as follow:  

 

Export Booking: CNBook@hlag.com 

 

https://pages.hapag-lloyd.com/index.php/email/emailWebview?mkt_tok=eyJpIjoiTVRnek9XUTFaVFJrTmpaaiIsInQiOiJPelNWYWo2b3loR3IrTHBCOU12eWRmb0dMbnBaNHd5dkNSTStXRTRJVkFuUkhPTHFFNXhaNDdQQnRvNXdUN3VCMk5MaWNGdzh1Y0Q3RmZPQ2JRcGRGZzFUUCszemxISXFERXVucEdScStFTjhnWElsc3ZveUR3NVN5K0k0aEtLYSJ9
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/SL0J3k0If2M0nXf05005p4k
https://campaigns.hapag-lloyd.com/dc/x_BoTrCE9s6j4seZBMQU3fpXWP_qAGFoZxPpqRyj0w7Sca3dNyU3QS8PtVb9h961g8WtgBUj0RYvvG0BiWLWoklZ5LPGKBRWzqAVS4JytEF2TSL2zXwmXo2Huf7bNyZM_OoSQHaFBgrqAgUFxHtMrA==/hff5jML00X000pk5n230J3I


Export Documentation: CNDoc@hlag.com 

Import: CNImport@hlag.com  

 

 

Hapag-Lloyd has taken preventive measures to ensure health and safety is a priority 

for all of our employees and partners.  

We are here for you - if you have any questions or comments, please contact your local Hapag-

Lloyd office or send me an email.  

Best regards, 
 

 
 

Christian 

from our Customer Communication  

team 
  

  

 

 

 

 Keep in touch                                          
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